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“PINELLAS COUNTY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER” 
 
 

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER 

September 22, 2022 
 
Kevin Thibault, Secretary  
Florida Department of Transportation  
605 Suwannee Street  
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
 
Re: Temporary Closure of Skyway Bridge Application - Pinellas County  
 
Dear Secretary Thibault:  
 
Pinellas County understands that the Armed Forces Family Foundation intends to submit an Application for the 
Temporary Closure of a State Road. Furthermore, the requested closure would be for the Skyway Bridge on 
Sunday, March 12, 2023, from 3:00 a.m. through 11:00 a.m. for a portion, or all of the event in both directions.  
 
Should all requirements contained in the Armed Forces Family Foundation’s application meet the satisfaction 
of the Florida Department of Transportation at the time of application review, Pinellas County offers this letter 
of "No Objection" to the Temporary Closure of a State Road for the purpose of the Armed Forces Family 
Foundation Skyway Bridge Charity Run to be held exclusively on March 12, 2023. We also wish the event great 
continued success for the intended purpose of the charity's beneficiaries.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Charlie Justice, Chairman 
Pinellas Board of County Commissioners 
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